
Your vote is important 

 

You may vote at the annual meeting or by proxy. We recommend you vote by proxy even if you plan to participate in 
the virtual meeting.  

You can vote by proxy conveniently one of the following ways:  

 

 

Online 
 

If your control number has 15 digits:  
Follow the instructions at 
envisionreports.com/xom 

 
If your control number has 16 digits:  

Follow the instructions at proxyvote.com 
 

If your control number has any other number of digits: 
Follow the instructions you received from your bank, 

brokerage firm, or other intermediary 
 

Your control number can be found on your 
proxy card, Notice or the email you’ve received  

with this material. 

 

 

Mail 
 

Complete, sign, date, and return your 
proxy card in the enclosed 

envelope received with your proxy 
materials. If you receive a Notice and 

would like to vote by mail, please 
follow the instructions in the Notice 

to obtain paper proxy materials. 

 

 

http://www.proxyvote.com/

